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Command

• CO’s update distributed on Thursday 30 April 2020

• Continue to reach out to and engage your cadets, you’re doing great things.



Public Affairs
• Continue to engage PA when you are 

developing new outreach ideas.

• Check out the BOA materials on social media 
which includes cadets from RCSU(NW)

RMLO
• Continue to exercise caution even when the 

provincial restrictions are relaxed.



• LT(N) Bourre has been appointed A/OIC J1

• Summer employment offers will be made by phone this week

J1 Pers/Admin



This week is a quiet week, with a steady state being maintained.  My thanks to each of the 
corps and squadron for keeping each other informed and for keeping your cadets engaged. 

I also want to thank each of  you for the work that is being done or has been done on your 
unit training plans.  From the initial feedback, you have done an excellent job with them.  
Please remember to keep our league partners at the local level informed and engaged as 
well.  We will need to work together and plan for the future so that when the cadets return 
they are met with a unit and a combined sense of direction for the their upcoming training 
year. 

Thank you all and keep up the excellent work in these challenging times.  Well Done! 

J3 OIC SABA



J3 SABA-
Zone Training Officer Message

• Make sure you follow the Calgary 
MFRC social media, they are 
delivering excellent programming 
and workshops directed at 
supporting military members and 
their families during these difficult 
days

• Social distancing and self-isolation 
are creating stress and anxiety for 
many of us. Are you ready to learn 
some tips and tricks to feel a bit 
more whole and on solid ground 
again? Sign-up for this online 
workshop for help. 
http://ow.ly/cVjM50zr6p5



• There is still no word on when the Logistik points will be distributed.  When 
they are the corps and squadrons will be the first to know.

J4 CSG Calgary



• The CJCR App is out for beta testing to all members of the CCO, this is a great 
way to stay informed with the tempo of the changes that are coming in.  Your 
feedback can make this hugely successful!

J6 IM/IT


